
Notice of Change in Bylaws of the Nashville Farmers’ Market Board 

 

The Farmers’ Market Board is proposing a change in the Bylaws last approved on December 13, 

2012.  This change is to be considered at the July 22, 2015 meeting. 

The Bylaws of the Nashville Farmers’ Market Board provide, under “Amendment of Rules of 

Procedure and Bylaws,” provide as follows:  

 

The following language shall be deleted, under “Officers.” 

 

and shall be replaced with the following language: 

The Board shall elect a Chair, Vice-Chair, and Secretary, and may fill other offices as the 

Board deems necessary.  No Board member may serve in the same office more than 

three (3) consecutive one (1) year terms.  Officers shall serve one year terms 

commencing on the first day of the month following the election each July. 

 


